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BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 

Dear Sir: 

WASHINGTON R-839 

ADDREBB DF'F'ICIAL CDAAEBPDNDENCE 
TD THE BOARD 

May 29, 1941 

For your information there is enclosed here-

with a COP.Y of a statement used by the Board's General 

Counsel in testifying recently before a subcommittee 

of the Senate Committee on the Judiciary regarding 

three pending bills to reform the procedure in the ex-

ecutive departments and administrative agencies of the 

Goverrunent • 

It is sent in this form because it has been 

learned that it will be some time before the reports 

of the hearings will be published • 

Enclosure 

Ver:J truly yours, 

Chester Morrill, 
Secretary • 

LETTER ·ro THE CHAIRiYIEN AND PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL 
RESERVE BANKS MD MEMBERS OF THE FEDERAL ADVISORY 
COUNCIL. 

(Enclosure with address'ed copie:s only) 
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